
NOMINATION 
FOR 

VOLUNTEER EXCELLENCE COIN 
 

George Brown 
 

After several seasons of dedicated service to the U.S. Army Corps of Engineers J. 
Strom Thurmond Project, Mr. George Brown returned with his wife for the winter 2023-
2024 season. Mr. Brown’s handiwork was key to the installation and finalization of 23 
new Life Jacket Loaner Stations around the lake. He worked tirelessly in various 
weather conditions to promote the safety of visitors on and around the water. His work 
has made a lasting impact on the project and will contribute to innumerable lives saved. 
 
Mr. Brown has gone above and beyond the expectations of a USACE volunteer. His 
hard work and heart of service are greatly appreciated and will be remembered for 
years to come. Therefore, Mr. Brown is nominated for a Volunteer Excellence Coin. 
 


